
Frederick News – December 21, 2022 

 

 
 
Chromebook Reminders 
We are having a number of students coming to school without their 
Chromebooks fully charged and without headphones. Please remind your 
child that a large part of their responsibility in coming to school prepared to 
learn, is to have those things in place. When we return from break, we will 
spend some time reminding the students of these expectations. 
 
Kindness Project 
Thank you to our CCSD46 School Board for helping us to recognize some of our 
Kindness Project members and their efforts at the last school board meeting. A 
special shoutout to Miss Payleitner and Mrs. Golden for spearheading these 
projects. 
 
Band and Choir Concerts 
What a great turnout at our winter choir and band concerts over the last week. It 
was so great to see so many family members in attendance and the students 
really seemed to enjoy performing in front of an audience. 
 

Important Dates 
DEC 22 – JAN 8 – Winter Break 
JAN 11 – Late Start  10:05 AM 
JAN 16 – No School – Martin Luther King Jr. Day 





Did You Order A Yearbook Yet?

Our students and staff voted and here is the
2022-2023 Yearbook Cover!

Guarantee your student a copy of the
2022-2023 Yearbook!

Order your copy of the yearbook at

www.jostensyearbooks.com

Or call 1-877-767-5217.

Yearbooks are $20 each



¡Ordene su anuario hoy!

Solicite su copia del
anuario escolar de Frederick 2022-2023 en

www.jostensyearbooks.com

O llame al 1-877-767-5217.

El costo $20



Frederick Alliance Club
2022 - 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Alliance Club is back by student request!  The Alliance Club is a group that started last year
at Frederick School for students who are questioning or feel they may be part of the LGBTQ+
community and their supporters (“allies”). The purpose of this group is as follows -

● To support students who are questioning or feel they may be part of the LGBTQ+
spectrum with a place where they feel comfortable and welcome.

● To give allies an opportunity to support their classmates.
● To provide a safe place where students can meet to talk about a variety of subjects in a

setting facilitated by school staff. Note: the content of the discussions will be
age-appropriate.

● The purpose of the group is not to encourage or promote any particular ideas or to
speak negatively about any perspectives/ideologies.

The club will meet once a month with Mrs. Hennenfent and Mrs. Shipway, School Social
Workers. There will be a group during the 5th grade lunch and a group during the 6th grade
lunch.  The club will begin after winter break.  There is no cost for the club.

RETURN THIS PERMISSION FORM TO YOUR HOMEROOM TEACHER OR THE
OFFICE.  THANK YOU!

______________________________________________________________________________

____ Yes, I give permission for my child to participate in the Alliance Club.

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Homeroom__________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________________  Date: _____________


